
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

FOR SOUTHGATE ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL   

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of Southgate Academy 
Charter School and to the General Public that the Southgate Academy Governing Board will hold an 
emergency meeting on July 23, 2021, at 4 PM. The meeting will be a virtual meeting on the ZOOM 
platform. Members of the public can call into to hear the proceedings                                                  
at phone number (669) 900 6833, Meeting ID: 813 2989 7371, Passcode: 679247 

 
Call to order 
 
Moment of Silence 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
New Business:  

• FY  2022 Re-Adoption of Budgets to be combined as one Budget for: 
 Charter Holder 10-87-79-000 
Southgate Academy -Brick and Mortar CTDS 10-87-79-101 
Southgate Academy Online Instruction CTDS 10-87-79-102 
 

      
   
 
 

For a copy of this notice, please contact us at message@southgateaz.org  or call (520) 741-7900 

 

Posted Time:   July 22, 2021 at 3:30 pm 
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